The International Federation of Health Information Management (IFHIMA) IFHIMA is a non-profit organization affiliated with the World Health Organization (WHO) established in 1968 as a forum to bring together national organizations committed to improvement in the use of health records in their countries. The founding organizations recognized the need for an international organization to serve as a forum for the exchange of information relating to health records, health information management and information technology. The purposes of The International Federation of Health Information Management are to: promote the development and use of health records/information management in all countries, advance the development and use of international health records/information management standards, provide for the exchange of information on health record s/information management education requirements and training programs, provide opportunities for education and communication between persons working in the field of health records/information management in all countries, promote the use of technology and the electronic health record. Visit the website at: http://www.ifhima.org/. Review their Resource Center Link, The State of the EHR in the USA. This abstract will provide an update on Electronic Health Records in the United States. 
